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October 26, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
National Archives and Historical Foundation

of the American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for remembering to send along the information and documentary on
"Los Colonias."I have forwarded the packet on to my Affordable Housing
staff person in Austin, Judith Farrell, who will review the material and
prepare a report for me. I, too, look forward to meeting with you on the
subject and to seeking solutions to address the issues you presented.

Again, ,rfiank you, and if I can be of immediate assistance, please do not
hes' 9'te to contas,$~fi~.
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cc: Judith Farrell

P. O. Box 12068 Austin 78711 512/463-0112 1100 Texas Street Fort Worth 76102 817/332-2444


